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To whom it may concern

I have recently heard you are proposing to take away the requirement for voters to show ID when
voting.  This seems a strange thing to do since people could easily pretend to vote for someone else
and do this several times.  It would make for a very messy system of having to "clean up" after an
election as there may be multiple votes in one name.  Therefore, I ask you to keep the current
requirement for voters to provide proof of identity before casting their vote. 

 Regards

Janelle Patch

Kingaroy Q 4610
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